
 










Key Updates

I last wrote to you on the 24 April 2024, about my upcoming trip to the UK for home 
assignment. It was a pleasure to meet up with some of you in person and for the first 

time! 

My Home assignment trip in the UK was completed July 15, 2024 -September 20, 2024.

Why has it taken me so long to write to you now that we are well into 2025? In truth, we have 
had a number of staff come and go resulting in less manpower and myself covering a number 
of roles. I have been acting as General Manager when the General Manager is away on other 

duties and picking up extra responsibilities. With full on workdays, where I am managing 
multiple roles, I am often tired after work and on the weekends and have found it hard to look 
at my laptop again when at home resting. This does not mean that I have lost motivation for 
the work or passion for what I am doing out here, it just means that I need your support now 

more than ever!

Please Continue to Pray for me.

This letter serves as a quick and brief update; my next letter will be sent out shortly with 
detailed updates and the challenges and blessings of the last year to date! :)



Through regular giving you can be a part of this mission. 

Can you join my team?

Would you like to partner with me and help transform lives in rural 
Papua New Guinea?

Home Assignment UK July-Sep 2024

As a missionary I am self-funded, and your contribution is vital to 
the continuation of my work overseas! 

Join my team by visiting the link below :) 

www.maf-uk.org/tordoff




